
File 2019-053 
February 16, 2021 

By email only 

Adrian Neumann B.Sc., P.Eng., Chief Operating Officer 
Bonterra Energy Corp. (BA Code: 0XZ4) 
901, 1015 Fourth Street SW  
Calgary, AB   T2R 1J4 

Email: aneumann@bonterraenergy.com 

Investigation File 2019-053 Closed - No Enforcement 
Pipeline failure and release of a substance 

Dear Mr. Neumann: 

This letter is to advise you of the conclusion of an investigation undertaken by the Alberta Energy 
Regulator (AER) in response to a pipeline failure and release reported to the AER on August 15, 2019. 

This investigation related to the failure of a pipeline located at 12-33-046-07W5 about 11 kilometers 
north from the hamlet of Alder Flats, Alberta.  

The AER is closing the file at this time, and no enforcement action will be taken related to this 
investigation. Future contraventions of a similar nature may be subject to an investigation that may result 
in enforcement action. 

If you have any questions, please contact Greg Jones at greg.jones@aer.ca or by phone at xxx-xxx-xxxx. 

Sincerely, 

Greg Jones 
Manager, Major Investigations 
Compliance & Liability Management 

cc: Brian Temple, AER 
James Vaughan, AER 
Daniel Hartley, AER 
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